
Announcements for Friday, September 18, 2020 

 

❖ Seniors, you must schedule a portrait appointment with Cady Studios if you have not 

done so already. Formal portraits taken with another studio will not be in the yearbook. 

 

❖ For all Girls interested in Girls Weightlifting (GWL), there will be a mandatory meeting in 

Room N126, on Thursday, Sept. 24 at 8:45 am.  Please complete form on GWL website 

prior to meeting.  If you have questions, contact Coach Reagan. 

 

❖ There will be a JV & Varsity Boys Soccer Informational meeting next Wednesday, 

September 23rd at 3:05 in Portable 12.   

 

❖ Anyone interested in playing Softball should plan to attend a meeting Wednesday 

morning before school at 8:45 am in the Weight Room.  See Coach Harman with any 

questions. 

 

❖ College Visits are HAPPENING! FSU, UF, and University of Alabama have SEPTEMBER 

VIRTUAL INFORMATION SESSIONS set up for JUST Bartram Trail High Juniors and 

Seniors! You must SIGN UP with the universities to participate in an evening VIRTUAL 

INFO SESSIONS! All college visits for Fall will be VIRTUAL, so please check the guidance 

web page under “COLLEGE VISITS” for information on how to sign up. This information is 

also on your Schoology School Counseling Group or here is the link:  https://www-

bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/guidance/visits/ 

 

❖ The VyStar Credit Union at Bartram Trail is now open!  Stop by during lunch to open a 

new account and receive a FREE BT tumbler and t-shirt! 

 

❖ Don’t forget, there will be a Girls Soccer Informational meeting TODAY after school from 

4-4:30 in room 440. Please plan to attend if you would like to try-out for soccer. See 

Coach Rodriguez if you have any questions. 

 

❖ GSA will have its first meeting on Friday, September 25th in room N212. Anyone 

interested in being an officer for GSA, please see Mrs. Brown this week. 

 

❖ Science National Honor Society is accepting applications for new and returning 

members, come by room 825 to pick one up.  All applications are due TODAY. 

 
❖ The National English Honor Society is accepting applications for the 2020-2021 school 

year. All existing members MUST reapply. Applications can be found outside room 955 

and are due TODAY to Ms. Cassada.   

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Fguidance%2Fvisits%2F&data=02%7C01%7CKimberlee.Dohman%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C2ae431a2addb4966a6da08d85a3dfd55%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637358569569623520&sdata=aGA4O6%2FwPMk3eu%2Fhs8rvQ6iLnnSYeit%2BwLuTc2Cg2NU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Fguidance%2Fvisits%2F&data=02%7C01%7CKimberlee.Dohman%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C2ae431a2addb4966a6da08d85a3dfd55%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637358569569623520&sdata=aGA4O6%2FwPMk3eu%2Fhs8rvQ6iLnnSYeit%2BwLuTc2Cg2NU%3D&reserved=0


 

❖ Theatre Welcome Event: Troupe 6174 will be hosting a welcome event tomorrow at 

2:00 P.M. The event will be held in the auditorium. If you are interested in joining or 

getting involved this year, this welcome event is the perfect opportunity to meet new 

people and learn about the theatre troupe and program. For more information about 

the event, please visit Mr. Billy’s classroom (Room 221) located in the Fine Arts Wing. 

Information will be posted outside the door. 

 

❖ Daily Announcements can be found on the BTHS website. 

 

 

 

 

 


